Week of March 22™

School Psychology Newsletter

Program News

Congratulations to Dr. Shamim Patwa for receiving the 2017 Neag School
Alumni Award for Outstanding School Educator!

Conference Opportunities

2017 SASP Student Research Forum (SRF)

SASP is holding a student research forum during the 125" annual APA
Convention on Saturday, August 5", from 8-9:50 am in Washington D.C.
This provides a great opportunity for networking and digital poster
presentations.



All current school psychology graduate students are eligible to submit
proposals for poster presentations and the deadline for applications is May
26", 2017, at 11:59 pm EST.

For more information, go here.

Internship Opportunities

Minnesota School Psychology Internship Consortium

This consortium is offering two paid, full-time, 10-month internships for the
2017-2018 school year. Both are designed to meet CDSPP and APA
internship guidelines.

Site descriptions are attached. Please send application to Annie Hansen-
Burke hans1498@umn.edu by March 27".

Applications should include:

* Cover letter for each site to which they are applying
e CV

* Professional writing sample

* Contact information for three references

Wachusett Regional School District, Rutland, MA

Glenwood Elementary School is offering a part-time internship for the 2017-
2018 school year (20-24 hours/week). Interested applicants can contact Dr.
Inna Liubovich for more information inna liubovich@wrsd.net




North Colonie Central Schools

North Colonie Central Public Schools in Lantham, New York, is interested
in having an intern for the 2017-2018 school year. If you are interested in
applying, please contact Mrs. Judy Steiner at jsteiner@NCOLONIE.ORG

Have a great week!
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